
Response from the webpage 

Date and time: 23/01/2025 at 12.08.23pm 

Company: Ecotricity    

In what capacity:  Private company in Energy sector 

What are you responding to ?: Our proposal to extend the current debt-related costs 
adjustment allowance (deadline by 23rd January 2025) 

Please provide your feedback here: 

Yes, Ecotricity agree with the proposal to extend the existing temporary Debt relief allowances. 

Ecotricity recognises the temporary support was due to end in April 2025 and agree to the 
extension of the support pending the implementation of the forward-looking debt allowance, 
outcome of the ongoing debt related consultations and wider review of operating costs due to 
be implemented later in 2025. 

Email:  compliance@ecotricity.co.uk 

 

 


